
 

This month we are highlighting Hope Pregnancy 
Center.  We would like to be a blessing to this ministry, 
so in the next few weeks please bring some diapers 
and nearly new baby clothes such as “onesies.”  We 
want to help supply Hope with these items which they 
in turn share with those in need.
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Proclaiming the Historic Gospel  
to a Contemporary Generation

Missionary Highlight 

SUNDAY SCHOOL – 9:30am, Classes for all ages 

    Current Bible Institute Classes 
    Financial Peace University 
    What Is Prayer? 
    Mysterious Numbers - An OT Chronology Study 
    Christian Marriage 
    Book Study - Esther and Ruth 

NURSERY FACILITIES – Nursery facilities are provided 
during the regular Sunday services. School aged children (4+) 
are encouraged to accompany their parents to the worship 
service. 

HEARING DEVICES – For those needing a boost in sound, 
we have some hearing devices available. Please see the 
sound booth to pick one up for the service. 

RECORDED MESSAGES – All morning messages are 
recorded and posted on the church website. Current and 
previous series are available.  

CHURCH MEMBERSHIP – Contact an elder if you would like 
information on membership. 

Church Notes 

Visit us online @ nwbcokc.org 
events, sermon audio & notes, giving



Morning Worship Service February 18, 2024

Pre-Service Announcements 

Call to Repentance Alan Conner 

The prelude is to act as a sacred curtain that drops between the world and the sanctuary. 
During this time, we encourage you to be prayerful and reverent in preparation for worship. 

   *Congregation please stand 

 
Faithful giving is an important part of worship. It affirms God’s ownership over all we have and is a 

tangible expression of our gratitude for his many blessings.  
Tithes and offerings may be placed in the Offering box in the foyer.

Announcements 
LADIES OF NWBC - Please join us for a baby shower honoring Jerri Wilson Saturday, 
February 24, 2023, 10:00-11:30AM in the Common Room.  Zac and Jerri await the arrival of 
baby girl Wilson in March.  They are registered at Amazon and Target.  Please RSVP to 
Danielle Bius (512) 755-5157. 

CO-OP TEACHERS NEEDED - NWBC co-op has several classes for next year that need 
teachers or assistants.  Classes begin in August and take place on Wednesdays or Fridays.  
The classes are listed in the schedule in the foyer and are highlighted in yellow.  Contact 
Stephany Elliott if interested. 

GOOD FRIDAY RETREAT - Save the date.  We will have our annual church wide family 
retreat at Canyon Camp again this year on Good Friday evening and Saturday, March 29, 30.  
Details to follow. 

2023 GIVING STATEMENTS - It is tax season again.  There are four ways to receive a 
summary of your 2023 NWBC giving: 1) Log in to nwbcokc.onechurchsoftware.com, click on 
“View My Profile” (under your name), select the “Giving” tab along the top, scroll down and 
select the “Generate Statement” box.  2) Send an email to stmt@nwbcokc.org.  You will 
receive a reply email with an attached summary of your giving.  3) Request a paper copy by 
sending an email to stmt@nwbcokc.org.  4) Request a paper copy by dropping a note in the 
giving box in the foyer. 

                                                            

Worship with Thanksgiving                                                           

 Call to Worship  
 
 
*Hymn of Invocation   No 604                     Rejoice, Ye Pure in Heart                     

 Hymn of Celebration  No 164      O for a Thousand Tongues to Sing     
 

*Scripture Reading	 	 	     	                         Eric Ward 

Psalm 103 & Philippians 4:4-8 
Reader’s Close: “The word of God” | Congregational Response: “Thanks be to God” 

  Prayer 
 
  
 Hymn of Praise            No  1          All People on Earth That Do Dwell                                        

*Hymn of Preparation  No 17 [wb]                                   As The Deer        
 
  
 Ministry of the Word	    	                                Alan Conner 

Assurance of Salvation 
2 Thessalonians 2:13-14 (part 2) 

 
*Hymn of Response  No 693                                 Blessed Assurance                   
 
*Benediction 

Saturday February 24 Men's Bible Study
Saturday February 24 Jeri Wilson Baby Shower
Sunday February 25 Windsor Hills Nursing Home Ministry
Sunday March 3 All Church Meal
Saturday March 9 Men's Bible Study
Sunday March 10 Windsor Hills Nursing Home Ministry
Saturday March 23 Men's Bible Study
Sunday March 24 Windsor Hills Nursing Home Ministry
Fri/Sat March 29/30 Good Friday Retreat
Sunday April 7 All Church Meal
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Weekly Events
Sunday Wednesday
Small Groups 

West  Area - Hilliary Home  5:00PM 
                     6737  NW 124th Terr., OKC 

  

- Prayer Meeting, 6:30 p.m. 
- Bible Study, 7:00 p.m. 
- Youth group, 6:30 p.m. 
   (12 years old and older)


